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Public Sekice Commission 
Mrs. Paola J. I s h .  

Dear Sirs, 
As we spoke by phone a few days ago, we would like to let you know the reasons of why 
we have not continue with the project that we had with the telecoininunication and pay 
phone business. 
After September 1 I all our projections dropped, because of ail the changes in the market 
and of course in our sales. 
We have been trying to get some finance help from the Small Business but they also had 
changed their rules and now it is afmost impossible. 
We are fighting to keep alive, but there is not way in the near future that we can start with 
the project of the payphones (project that we never started). 
This letter is to let you know our intentions not to continue with this license, as we said 
before, we could not even buy the equiprnents neither installed any of thein as were 
planned. 

We are sending a check for $67.00 dollars that we hope will  yay for any inconvenience, 
again, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

I 
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